
Jharkhand

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/1 16A12023-24 Date: 0910212024

We are pleased to announce an upcoming exposure visit to the Indian Institute of Science (llSc)
in Bengaluru. scheduled for February 24,2024.This visit is organized as a collaborative activit)i
between our university and the Tata Steel Foundation for the students belonging to ST/SC categorv.

'l'he pLrrpose ot'this visit is to provide students u,ith a uniquc opportur.rit)'to cxplorc thc cuttins-
cdgc researclr and lacilities availablc at llSc. one ol'lrrdia's prcnricr institutions lirr scicltillc
rcscarclt anci cducatiorr.'l'he visit airrs to inspirc arrd cnlightcrr studeuts bl,crp6sipq thcnr t()
innovative ideas and breakthrough technologies in their fleld of'stucly.

Details of the visit are as follows:

[)ate: Fcbru ary 24, 2024

Destirration: Indiarr lnstitutc of Science (llSc). Bcngaluru

Collaborating Partner: Tata Steel FOundation

We encourage B.Tech students of 6th semester (all branch) to nominate themselves as per the
given oriteria for this invaluable opportunity to broaden their horizons and gain insights into the
forel'ront of scientific research and development.

L.ast Date to apply : lOtr, Feb'24
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